HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH ORDER OF WORSHIP Pastor Earl Roach August 6, 2023

Announcements

Prayer

Call to Worship

"Revive Us Again" #469

"Praise to the Lord, the Almighty" #14

Missionary Focus/Intercessory Prayer

Joseph Bryant

Message

Earl Roach

Special Music - Choir

"Worthy One"

Hymn of Invitation

"Ancient Words"

Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

If you are a first-time guest, we want to offer you a warm Welcome to Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord's Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting. Please fill out the "Welcome" card on the back of the pew in front of you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift to us. Please see one of our ushers for our "Welcome Packet" which contains information on the missions and ministries of our church. Again, thank you for gracing our service with your presence today.

- Men's Brotherhood Breakfast is next Sunday at 8:00 a.m.
- Noah's Park is next Sunday at 11:00 a.m.

The Deacon Ordaining Council of all active and inactive Deacons meets this Monday night at 6:30 p.m. in the fellowship hall. The regular monthly Deacons Meeting will follow the ordaining council session.

Your words have comforted us, your support has strengthened us, and your love has sustained us. We extend our deepest thanks to you for your kindness during our greatest sadness. We appreciate it more than words can express, and it will always be remembered.

The family of Arthur F. Bunting James & Lynne Taylor

There will be a Gospel Sing tonight at 6:00 p.m. at Union Chapel Baptist Church, featuring the group, "Phillips & Banks." You are invited to attend. A Love Offering will be received.

If you are a church member & looking for a place to get involved, we have a place for you! We need Sunday school teachers (2) for the Birth to 3-year-old class. Curriculum is provided & Kathy Roach can help you get started. This position starts in September. We ask that you're an active member of HCBC & agree to a Background check. Please see Jennifer Miranda, Gina Bryant, or Earl Roach with any questions.

We're looking for members to help with our AWANA program. There are openings for teachers of all age levels. You'll be asked to agree to a Background check & be an active member of HCBC. Please see Maria Sealey with any questions. AWANA runs each Wednesday night from 6:30-7:45 during the months of September to early June.

Ben Grindstaff has volunteered to continue leading the children's choir on Wednesday nights from 6:00-6:25 p.m. He could use some help. We do ask that you agree to a background check and that you are a member of HCBC. Please see Ben Grindstaff or Gina Bryant if you have any questions. Thanks!

TELEPHONE CALL LIST: If you'd be interested in being on a telephone call list advising you of information or events in the church, please sign up on the tables at the entrances. Please include your name & phone number. This would be for those that would rather be called vs social media, bulletins, or website. Please sign up as soon as possible for us to see if there is a need for this ministry. Please see Jennifer Miranda, Gina Bryant, or Earl Roach if you have questions.

5th Wednesday Night - August 30th 6:00-7:30 p.m.

Please join us for a fun game of BINGO! The church will provide hamburgers, chips, drinks, and dessert. Donations requested for the meal. Please bring one or two prizes for the Bingo games. Supper at 6:00 p.m. & Bingo at 6:30 p.m. Hope to see you there for food and fun! There are signup sheets located on all the entrance tables.

We still have some good reading material in the literature rack in the hallway behind the sanctuary and in the Library. All are free! Please help yourself. The **August Newsletter** is available on all the entrance tables.

Summer Sessions for Children: Books of the Bible

Our summer sessions for children ages 5-12 are continuing through August 21st. We would like for you to sign up to teach one or two of these sessions. All materials and lesson plans will be provided (in advance). You will be blessed working with this group of wonderful kids. For our youngest children up to 4 years old, we will also have something available in the nursery. Thanks so much in advance for volunteering. Please see Gina if you have any questions.

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities. Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.

August 2023 Ushers: Mike Bullock, Luke Caporale, and Mike Nessell

Nursery Schedule Today: Janet Alford & Cindy Ellington
August 13, 2023: Vicky Nessell & Mike Nessell

Weekly Need for 2022/2023 budget \$5,718.00

Offering July 30, 2023 \$5,514.00

YTD – (Shortage) (\$1,465.36)



